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On behalf of organizing committee, It is our great pleasure to cordially invite you to the 

13th International Workshop on Trichoderma and Gliocladium (TG2014), which will be 

held on 19-22 October 2014 in Shanghai, China with a theme of "Broadening the 

foundation of research and promoting the transformation technology".  

This workshop is focused on the exchange of progress not only in theoretical research on 

Trichoderma and Gliocladium in a variety of disciplines involving Taxonomy, Genetics, 

Biochemistry, Biocontrol and Ecology, but also in applied research on Trichoderma and 

Gliocladium in the use as industrial and agricultural microorganisms. Participants are  

encouraged to join the discussions on the topic of new development and applications of 

Trichoderma and Gliocladium as commercial products in recent years. The main purpose 

of TG-2014 is to present the latest research progress, as well as highlight future directions 

for the fundamental and applied research, thereby facilitating the realization of more 

scientific achievements and promoting the transfer of research achievements into 

marketing techniques or products for being applied in industry and agriculture.  

Shanghai, one of most influential economic, financial, commercial, cultural, scientific and 

technological centers in China, is situated on the estuary of the historic Yangtze River and 

bound by the provinces of Jiangsu and Zhejiang to the north, south and west. Shanghai is 

a popular tourist destination renowned for its historical landmarks such as, The Bund, City 

God Temple, Oriental Pearl, Yu Garden, World Financial Center and the extensive and 

growing Lujiazui Skyline. Therefore, aside from participating in this workshop the 

participants shall have the opportunity to tour Shanghai and its neighbors. You will 

certainly enjoy the beautiful city as well as the Yangtze River Delta region. 

Lastly, we do hope many of you will join TG2014, with your great passion and 

contributions. Hope to see you in Shanghai, the Pearl of the Orient, in the golden fall 

season, and wish you to bring home an unforgettable memory at the upcoming workshop. 
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